
 

 

 

 

Thank you for all the support
and everyone who donated your
clothing,shoes and accessories

to help raise funds for the
school.

We collected: £119.10
Dates for the next collections-

14/10/21--09/03/22--07/06/22

HAPPY BAGS

WEDNESDAY MARKET 
Every Wednesday, FoSH members will be selling popcorn, cupcakes, ice
cream, lollies etc.. We need parents to help with donations to be able to

make this happen.
Every Wednesday morning, there will be a clear collection box (labeled

FoSH) placed at Este Rd gate, Hillary House gate and Cabul road for
donations for the market.

 
We ask for cupcakes, pre-cut brownies or cakes, popcorn kernels, fruit

etc. If you are happy to help with making popcorn or setting up the
tables please take a minute to fill up the Doodle Pool send via Whatsapp

Reps Groups or in your parent mail.
 This can determine which date and time you will be able to help on.  

Wednesday market from
3:00pm at Cabul & Este Rd. 

Popcorn, fruit, ice-cream,
cupcakes and more!

Money will go towards new
books for the school. 

Please bring CASH 
Thanks

Wednesday

Market
After our meeting with Mrs

Christie, FoSH has decided to
buy fabric for chair pockets

for children in KS1. If you have
a sewing machine and are

able to help make some
pockets, we will supply fabric

,patterns and a sample -
please get in contact with

FoSH. 
Thanks 

CHAIR POCKET

FABRICs
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If you wish, you can make
donations into this

account:
FoSH –PTA Bank Account

Sort Code: 30-99-86
Account Number: 13312563

 

 

FoSH - pta
Bank Account

for donations 

The PTA of Sacred Heart
RC Primary School

Battersea is a charity and
has been entered onto the

Register of Charities with
the Registered 

Charity Number 1179266.

Good to
know

we are raising money
for new books

Stay in touch with FoSH
For all the info, including the Newsletters, AGM minutes, Committee
Members and REPS etc. 
Please visit us on https://pta.sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk/
                

Please email friends@sacredheartschoolbattersea.co.uk 

Follow us on Facebook even if you don’t have a personal account.
Simply search for PTA Sacred Heart RC Primary School and send
us a friend request. It is a private group for parents and careers
of pupils of SH school. You’ll be updated with information
regarding the school, parish and the FOSH

Photos on Instagram can be found on this private account. To
follow, please download the Instagram App from Google Plays
Store, type in sacredheartptabattersea followed by the FOLLOW
button to be approved Class Reps – please check our website to
find out who your Class Rep is and get in touch!

Happy Birthday to all born in
May & June!

Happy Birthday Elizabeth in 5C, 
Her  mum donated her party bags 

in money to FoSH to help the school!
Thanks
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Daniela Rho, a mum of

one of our pupils

recommend us  with a

company which

donated to FoSH

around 150 insulated

water bottles. 

Thanks Daniela 

 

Insulated

water bottles 
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